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          4th September, 2020 

Welcome to our New Staff 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to welcome our new members of staff to our Timothy Hackworth team this term: 

Miss Corney has joined us as a class teacher in Year 1, and will work alongside Mrs. Paramore. 

Mrs. Dykes will be going on Maternity Leave shortly; Mrs. Hanson will be taking over Mrs. Dykes’ 

class.  Parents and carers of children in Mrs. Dykes’ class have received more detailed information 

about this. 

Mrs. Richardson has joined our team as a Teaching Assistant and is working in Year 6 currently. 

Mrs. Hymers and Mrs. Sear have joined our Lunchtime Supervisor Team. 

A very warm welcome to our new staff; they all very much look forward to working with you and 

your children. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs. Boulton 

Head Teacher 
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